
 

 

      San Paolo, Brazil August 24th 2016 

 

 

 

Dear USB comrades, 

 

The CTB (Central of Male and Female Workers of Brazil), the class-oriented trade union movement 

of Brazil expresses its full support and complete class solidarity with the working class and the people 

of Italy and sends its deepest condolences for the destruction and loss of life caused by the earthquake 

that devastated, the central Italian province of Umbria on Wednesday August 24, 2016. 

 

Our thoughts and very best wishes are with you. 

 

Fraternal greetings, 

 

Adilson Araújo  

CTB National President  

 

Divanilton Pereira  

CTB Secretary of International Relations 

 

 

 

 


